
From: Chris Evanoff   
Sent: June 16, 2016 9:04 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Staff Discussion Paper on a Cap and Trade Regulatory Framework for Natural Gas Utilities - EB-
2015-0363 
Importance: High 
 
Good Evening, 
 
As a concerned residential rate payer in Ontario, I think the idea that the per-cubic meter charge for 
facility-related obligation costs “should be included in the delivery charge on the customer’s bill” is a 
terrible idea.  I would like to see the charge for my carbon emissions shown as a separate line item on 
my Enbridge Gas bill. 
 
I fail to see how this could present any issues since Gaz Metro, in Quebec, shows the carbon charge as a 
separate line item on their bills.   
 
If there are to be any public forums on this issue, please let me know where I can find such info. 
 
Regards, 
 
Chris Evanoff 
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